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Dear Gracious Supporters,

Faithful is he that calleth you, who also will do it. Brethren, pray for us. 
1 Thessalonians 5:24-25 

These last few weeks have been full of preparations and goodbyes. It has been an 
amazing journey the last few years during our deputation. God has been faithful 
and His mercy and grace have been so easy to see through the trials. All Glory to 
God! We are finished with deputation and Lord willing, just less than 24 hours from 
our departure. Due to a unforeseen flight cancelation, we were not able to leave 
yesterday. Lord willing, we will be flying out of Chicago tomorrow, January 11 at 
3pm CST and will be arriving in our new home approximately 31 hours later. We 
are thankful to have a house waiting for us when we arrive and are looking forward 
to settling in and getting started in the work the Lord has for us there. 

We wanted to take just a moment and thank you all who have a hand in helping us 
through deputation. God has blessed us with the best supporters for which 
missionaries could ask. It is such a blessing to know that we have people who will 
be faithfully praying for us as we embark on our first term on the Solomon Islands. 
We will be in prayer for you as well. Lord willing, we look forward to being back with 
you all during furlough and reporting on what God is doing in the Solomon Islands.

If you would like to follow us and our ministry, we post frequent updates on 
Facebook, along with posting weekly YouTube videos on our channel. Just search 
“The Deatrick Family” on either site. We have chosen to use these forums so that 
we can more closely stay connected with you all and so that will allow you to know 
how to pray for us. May God bless you abundantly!

All for Him,
Michael, Nora, & Corban Deatrick


